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Pavlicek, Cara

From: Holly Spurlock <hspurlock@op97.org>
Sent: Friday, December 29, 2017 9:52 AM
To: Mayor Anan; Pavlicek, Cara
Cc: Alicia Evans; Dr. Carol Kelley
Subject: IGA Extension Proposal
Attachments: D97 DRAFT for DISCUSSION Amendment to IGA.docx

Dear Anan and Cara, 
 
I hope you are enjoying the holiday. As discussed at our meeting on December 19th, District 97 is requesting an extension of the January 
2015 IGA.  The purpose of the extension will be to discuss entering into an alternative agreement that will allow the Village and D97 to 
reevaluate the best way to work together in connection with the District's warehouse on Madison.  We propose to extend the IGA for 90 days 
with the option to renew for an additional 90 days, if necessary.   
 
As the agreement expires on December 31, 2017, we are sending this email and the enclosed draft extension amendment in anticipation of 
that approaching date.    
 
Our next Board meeting is January 9, 2018.  We are out of the office through January 8th but available via email or phone to discuss the 
language of the agreement during the first week of January. 
 
Thank you, 
Holly 

 
--  
Holly Spurlock 
School Board President 
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